
From: Baker, Josh
To: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
CC: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/3/2013 1:24:57 PM

Subject: Re: Gov. Haley meeting

Dear everyone,


No, I will not be in Columbia.


Thanks,


Josh
 

From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 01:13 PM

To: Baker, Josh 

Cc: Soura, Christian; LeMoine, Leigh 

Subject: FW: Gov. Haley meeting 

 

Josh,

Can you staff this meeting on energy and offshore drilling – Friday, July 19th at 9:00 am?  Spectrum Seismic is a client 
of HBE Resources and will be in town to meet with the Gov.  Paul Looney will let us know who will be attending.
 
Thanks,
 
Becca
 
 
From: Paul Looney [mailto:plooney@hbwresources.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 12:00 PM

To: LeMoine, Leigh; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley meeting
 
Yes, that would be much better for us. I will get back to you with the names of the individuals that will be attending. 
On our end, we are looking at either 3 or 4. Thanks again.
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 10:56 AM

To: Paul Looney; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley meeting
 
From: Paul Looney [mailto:plooney@hbwresources.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:53 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley meeting
 
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 10:38 AM

To: Paul Looney; Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley meeting
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From: Paul Looney [mailto:plooney@hbwresources.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 11:18 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: RE: Gov. Haley meeting
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca [mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 2:11 PM

To: Paul Looney

Cc: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: Gov. Haley meeting
 
Good afternoon Paul,
 
Nice speaking with you today, and thank you for confirming Friday, January 19th for the meeting with the Governor.  
Copied here is the Governor’s scheduler, Leigh LeMoine, who can offer a time(s) for the meeting.  We look forward to 
working with you.
 
Have a Happy Fourth,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O:  (803) 734-6068 |  C:  (803) 429-4561
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